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From: Billington and Langho Parish Clerk <blparishclerk@outlook.com>
Sent: 03 May 2021 09:27
To: Planning
Subject: Additional objection for 3/2021/0311

Categories: Yellow Category
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3/2021/0311 additional objections following discussion at the meeting of the parish council, this 
objection relates to the increased noise from the cattle grid, this being only 41 feet from a 
resident’s home.   
   
It seems that 8 new houses are likely to generate 4 times as much periodic noise as the existing 
2.   
  

 Could this be consulted by Planning with Environmental Health?  
 Could consideration be given to ensuring that developers do not use this access route or if 

the cattle grid could be filled in?  
 Would it be possible for a survey of noise and vibration particularly relating to nearby 

houses which are in close proximity to the grid?  
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